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Establishing a permanent excuse to funnel our tax dollars to NGOs who have all 

proven to be notoriously wasteful with very little to show in results compared to 

expense, is your worst idea yet.  We need to stop wasting money on the middleman 

and change failed policies,  NOT legislate making parasites permanent.  

Oregonians are tired of more taxes to spend more money on a homeless problem 

that continues to grow faster than the funds because your policies DON'T WORK.  


